
 

Minutes  

Valhalla 4  
Board of Directors Meeting  

January 26, 2024 @ 10 AM 

Attending in the Valhalla Conference Room were Dubravka Stupar- President, Sherrie Martin-Opsahl, Mary 
Haugen and Chris Robson, General Manager. 

The board reviewed the budget for 2024. After discussion, the board decided to keep the HOA dues 
the same and not impose an assessment, and re-evaluate the financials later in the year. 

There was discussion about garbage disposals and how they cause more problems than they are 
worth. A motion by Dubravka to remove any remaining garbage disposals was seconded by Sherrie, 
and the motion carried. 

With nothing further to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 10:45 AM. 

Respectfully, 

 

Chris Robson 

 

 

 


